FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY

DATE: May 2018
ITEM: New Business 2
FROM: Eugene Vicknair

MOHAWK VALLEY INDEPENDENCE DAY

The MVID Event will be held on Sunday, July 1. As with the Patrick Ranch event, if we decide to attend,
I would recommend sending some items for sale and a lot of promotional material, perhaps also some
discounts for admission. We should have at least 3 volunteers to handle a booth.
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We would like to offer booth space for fund-raising opportunities for all non-profit
organizations such as sports’ teams, churches, and youth groups. The booths will be in
the Graeagle Park during and after the parade on Sunday, July 1. This is one of our area’s
largest events that allows you an opportunity to raise funds for your organization.

Mohawk Valley Independence Day
Day in the Park Event
July 1, 2018

Please fill out this application and return the bottom half as soon as possible
(before Monday, June 11™). The required donation for a booth is as follows:

Booth Fee: $20 donation
Your fee will secure your place and allow you to be included in the printed program and

website for the event. If you need more information, please see our website at
www.graeagle.com/mvid

M.V.LD.

C/O Day in the Park
P. O. Box 884
Graeagle, Ca 96103

Name of Organization:

Contact Name:

Contact Number:

Items to be sold:

Will you need electricity? [ Yes [ No

On behalf of the Mohawk Valley Independence Day Committee, we would like to thank
all our participants for helping to make these events so successful year after year. We
hope you are all looking forward to this year’s events. See you there!
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